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As a voting citizen of Oregon, I strongly oppose HB 3075.  Please stop infringing 

upon our 2nd Amendment rights as US Citizens!  Common sense shows us that the 

characters who misuse guns in ways to hurt law abiding citizens will easily find ways 

to get a gun.  Why is the House working to make the citizens of Oregon more 

vulnerable by making it harder to protect ourselves?   


